CENTENNIAL SENIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL

INVITES ALL FUTURE
GRADE 7 STUDENTS & THEIR PARENTS
TO OUR ORIENTATION EVENING
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Plan to attend! Join us at your new school!

THURSDAY, MAY 25, 2017
6:30 P.M.
IN THE GYM


The evening will provide the opportunity for students and their parents to learn about our academic and extra-curricular programs.  
Come and enjoy a tour of your new school! 
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